
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
28

th
 June 2016 

Dear Parents and Children, 
 
Here is our latest newsletter of the Summer term. 
 
First of all an update on some staffing issues. 
 
Mr Harrison will continue to be absent for at least the next two weeks. Where possible Mrs 
Magee will be covering but if she is not available then highly recommended supply 
teachers will be used.  
 
Mrs Purchase will be absent as of Wednesday 29

th
 June for the remainder of the term and 

we wish her a speedy recovery from her operation. 
 
Mr Tomlinson is hoping to return next Monday and in the meantime I will be released from 
some of my teaching duties so that I can deal with any matters arising.  
 
Please note that school will not be affected by the National Unions of Teachers strike and 
will be open as usual on Tuesday 5

th
 July. 

 
Unfortunately, the Summer Fair has been cancelled for this year but instead there will be a 
Summer Disco on Friday15th July – details to follow. 
 
Sports Day takes place on Tuesday 12

th
 July – team challenges in the morning, 

competitive races in the afternoon. We would love to see you there! 
 
If you are a parent of Year 6 you should have received by now details of the transition 
days and information evenings which are taking place in July. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact school if you have any questions or queries. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Charlotte Ball 
 

 

NORTHERN STAR ACADEMIES TRUST 

New Park Primary Academy 
Skipton Road   Harrogate   HG1 3HF 

Telephone 01423/503011 and 531397  

E-mail:    admin@newpark.n-yorks.sch.uk 
Headteacher:  Mr. A. Tomlinson 


